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Report Title 
 

 
Joint Health Scrutiny Committee Report 
 

 

Summary 
 

 

The report provides the Committee with an update from the Joint Health Scrutiny 
Committee meeting on 31 January, 2017. 
 
 

 

Recommendation(s) 
 

 
 That the report be noted. 
 

 

Contact person for access to background papers and further information: 
 

Name: Alexander Murray   
Extension: 4250   
 

Background Papers: None 
  



JOINT HEALTH SCRUTINY REPORT 

 
 
The last meeting was held on 31 January 2017.  It was disappointing that the only 
members from Trafford who attended were Cllrs Mrs Ward, Mrs Bruer Morris and 
me. 
 
UHSM 
 
We received a report from UHSM.  The final A & E contract to complete the 
construction was about to be signed and they are now looking at completion of the 
entire project by April 2019. 
 
TGH 
 

The operation of the Urgent Care Centre changed to the new mode of operating on 
3 October and we were told that the system if working well. 
 
NEW HEALTH DEAL FOR TRAFFORD 
 
A report was given by Gina Lawrence.    
Ascot House is now operating at 100% of its capacity.   However 130 more beds 
would be required to resolve the current problems.   The CCG have arranged for 45 
beds in various nursing homes in Trafford to be reserved for Trafford patients in a 
jointly scheme between them and Trafford Council. 
 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for the 27th March. 
  


